
APPENDIX L 
 

BYLAWS OF THE 
GLENN R. CONRAD PRIZE COMMITTEE 

 
 

The Glenn R. Conrad Prize will be awarded biannually beginning in 2010 to the best article on 
Louisiana history from any source published during the previous two years. 
 
The Glenn R. Conrad prize committee will be comprised of three bi-annual presidential 
appointees. The Secretary-Treasurer will convene the committee and mail copies of submissions 
to the committee members within two weeks of the advertised deadline for submissions. The 
committee members will correspond and/or meet and report on the winner of the prize to the 
board at the annual meeting each March. 
 
Each December, the Secretary-Treasurer will place the prize nomination announcement below 
on H-Net and in the Fall edition of the LHA Newsletter. The editor of Louisiana History will 
also include a reminder to authors of articles in the journal that they must submit their papers if 
they wish to be considered in accordance with the guidelines below. The Secretary-Treasurer 
will also survey the “America History and Life” database and nominate any worthy articles 
found there and deliver them to the committee. 
 
In the event of a dearth of quality submissions, the committee may elect not to award the prize 
in any given year. 
 
 
Announcement: 
 

Glenn R. Conrad Prize 
 
The Louisiana Historical Association invites submissions for the Glenn it Conrad 
publications prize. To be eligible, entries must be written in English, but the competition is not 
restricted to works published in the U.S. 
 
The prize will be awarded biannually in even numbered years for the best article published in 
journals and anthologies during the previous two years. Editors, scholars, and authors are invited 
to nominate eligible articles for the prize. 
 
To Nominate a Publication for the 2010 Conrad Prize: Email an electronic copy of the article in 
pdf format to lha@louisiana.edu no later than February 1, XXXX. For information on how to 
submit hard copies nominations, please contact the LHA Secretary-Treasurer at (337) 482-6350.  

 


